
MEMORANDUM 

 

May 12, 2017 

 

BY REGISTERED MAIL 

 

To:  Tina Houston, LBJ Library 

 

From:  Irene Marr, ARRB 

 

Subject: Documents Returned to LBJ Library 

 

 

Enclosed pleased find the following items: 

 

1. Marty Underwood’s oral history, because he did not sign the deed, we are returning the entire 

document and understand that you have sent the portions relevant to the assassintion to the JFK 

Collection. 

 

2.  Sanitized copies of latest documents voted on by the Board. 

 

3.  Records from the Mildred Stegall collection, most of which were reviewed and authorized for 

release by the FBI.  The Executive Office of the U.S. Attorneys did not find any information of 

interest in those documents we referred to them per suggestion of FBI.  I will let you determine 

whether those particular records which I have tagged need to be referred to other agencies.  One 

document has postponements; please prepare the sanitized copy for the JFK Collection. 

 

In addition, the following Johnson Library documents are still awaiting referral: 

 

Records with foreign government equities: 

177-10001-10278 

177-10002-10109 

 

The Department of State has no objections to releasing these records with the concurrence of the 

appropriate foreign government.  The Review Board has coordinated the referrals, but does not 

expect an answer before September 30.  We will send the documents to NARA as part of our 



package of documents that are in the referral pipeline. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


